UNAMUE - MUNUAE

1 April 1994

Subject: ROTATION OF RGF SOLDIERS

References:

A. Letter No. 0192/G3.3.0, dated 26 January 1994

B. Letter No. 35/MINUAR/LN/OPS/94, dated 25 March 1994

Your Excellency,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of both references A and B which are connected with the movement of three companies of RGF soldiers from the training camp at CE CDO of BIGOGWE to the Kigali Weapons Secure Area (KWSA) on completion of their training there. During the meeting between the Chief of Staff of the Rwandese Army and the Deputy Force Commander of UNAMIR, the latter promised to review the issue against the terms of the Arusha Peace Agreement and provide the necessary directives.

The study has been completed, and the proposition on the rotation has been found appropriate. Permission has, therefore, been granted for the three companies to move to the KWSA.

The delay, which is due to the critical study of all the requirements and consultations at very high levels, is very much regretted.

Your Excellency, please be assured of my co-operation at all times.

HK Anyidoho Brigadier General for Force Commander

H.E. Mr. Augustin Bizimana Minister of Defence of the Rwandese Republic Kigali, Rwanda